School Board Nominations 2022
Dr Saul Karnovsky
As a former public-school teacher and Curtin University research and teaching academic, I bring a
wealth of professional experience and passion for education to the school board. I hold a Doctorate
in Education with expertise in wellbeing and school resilience. I am committed to representing
parents to provide a strong voice for their cares and concerns. As a person living with a physical
disability, I am also a committed advocate for diversity and equity. As a skilled communicator and
mediator, I will work diligently with the school leadership and parent community to ensure the best
outcomes for our students.

Dhruv Patel
With my diverse background built upon various community engagement activities, understanding of
education sector operatives and long-standing Australian public-service employment, I bring a
unique perspective to the table as an effective contributor to the board. I am enthusiastic about
engaging with the board, school authorities and other stakeholders to achieve outcomes that reflect
the best interests of every student while winning trust for the community. With understanding of
holistic improvement of student experience, factors affecting performance, safety and wellbeing,
school budgets, and local community priorities I can commit to striving for high-quality public
education that supports development of all children.

Dr Amanda (Mandy) Greenman
I am a GP working at a medical practice in our local community. I’m a mum of two boys; Xavier, who
attends MLPS in Year 4, and Timmy, who will be starting kindy in 2025. I am committed to actively
supporting school initiatives. I have regularly volunteered in the classroom, been a Class Rep for 3
years, and organised year group events to foster connection. I am passionate about quality
educational outcomes, good governance and ensuring the well-being of our kids. I am driven by
working collaboratively with others to promote the best interests of all students and their families.

